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October 26, 2012
Dear Jason Dodge,
Thank you for accepting Amanda Kirklin as a field experience student in your classroom from October 23, 2012 through June 7, 2013 on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Our MiT Teacher Candidates are in many different school buildings in Tacoma and Lakewood.  Besides their field experience (practicum) they are also volunteering with different enrichment programs such as AVID, Upward Bound or After School Tutoring.  
By sharing your classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, you are furthering excellence in teacher preparation.  You are helping us to provide our students with a valuable, hands-on field experience.  
We appreciate your support and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program.  We feel very fortunate to be able to maintain such a great working relationship and to be able to collaborate with your school and district.  Thanks again for your time and talents.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me at 360-867-6573 or email at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience
Community Relations
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